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John Ellison, left, is presented with a plaque by Kevin E. Burke, 
Chairman of the Nevada State Contractors Board, for his service 
to the Board as a former member. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Nevada State Contractors Board Honors Former Member John Ellison  
 
 
     Members of the Nevada State Contractors Board recently honored John Ellison for his 

service to the Board.  Mr. Ellison served as a Board member from Nov.1, 2008, until his 

resignation on May 1, 2010. 

     Mr. Ellison was appointed by Gov. Jim Gibbons and presided over disciplinary 

matters in addition to his duties as a Board member.  Ellison, who resides in Elko 

County, traveled to attend Board meetings either in Reno or Las Vegas. 

     “Mr. Ellison dedicated many hours to the Board.  He dedicated his time to serve the 

citizens of the State of Nevada in a fair and impartial manner,” Margi Grein, Executive 

Officer, stated. 
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